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Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action!  

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA C.Stokes-Wright    L.Roberts 

7SA B.Moss     B.Moss 
8MS A.Beck      W.Parkinson 

8JO S.White     L.McBirnie 
8RF E.Parry     A.Turner-Chong 

9AK  R.Hughes     N. Bell 
9KD C.Ireland/C.Boow    C.Ireland 

10L L.Cox      L.Cox 
10GG L.Burke/K.Russell/A. Ireland   L.Brumfitt-Byrne 

11RS K.Watson     N.Moutray 
11LQ No File      No Student Of The Week 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

11RS 

 
 

Skills Challenge – Leadership 

 
Think of someone you know who you think is good at something - it could be cooking delicious meals, being a hel pful friend, 

making you smile - anything you think they are good at. Draw them a picture, make them a card, send them a message or 
give them a call  to let them know you think they are great at whatever it is you have thought of. Let them know you 

recognise their strength. 

 

Ashley Action! 
Gardening Students in Year 11 have been preparing and making Potato Salad and Roast Potatoes with potatoes from the school garden. 
Students washed and cut the potatoes and then chose a  method of cooking to produce two separate dishes. These dishes tasted great! 
6th Form students vi s ited Kingsway Leisure Centre in Widnes to look at facilities they had to offer to the community. Facilities included 
swimming, football, badminton, squash and a gym amongst many others. 
Home Cooking Skills Wel l done to Liam in Year 10 for preparing and making Macaroni Cheese independently as part of his BTEC Home 
Cooking Skills course. This course aims to give every young person the basic skills and knowledge to be able to cook for themselves in a  
healthy, cost-effective way, as well as gain the confidence to share these skills with friends and family. 
Year 13 Student Oscar, has been learning how to make homemade pumpkin spice syrup as part of his supported internship at Esposito's 

Brand V Non-Brand 8RF have taken part in a taste test. Each sample of chocolate and fruit pastilles were marked only as ‘A’ or ‘B.’ 
Students were then asked to taste and record which product they preferred. The results from students were all the same and they could 
tel l  the difference between branded and non-branded products. 

Do not get caught out next weekend, as  British Summertime will be ending in the early hours of Sunday. As the old adage goes, it is a case 
of “spring forward, fall back”, as at 2am on October 31st; it will be time to put the clocks back by one hour.  

 

 


